
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                          June 10th, 2024 
 
 Andy Potter called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Andy Potter, Tammy Miller, Frank Wohlrab, Greta Pfaff 
 
Public Attendance: Jennifer and Dustin Geier 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the May meeting.  Frank Wohlrab made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Andy Potter seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Andy Potter to accept the report as being read.  Frank 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits:   Building Permits for Jennifer and Dustin Geier and Brian and Shelly Daugs for building new homes were 
reviewed. After review, Andy Potter made a motion to accept the permits as presented.  Frank Wohlrab seconded the 
motion. Motion carried.  Liquor licenses for Summit Ridge, Little Summit, and Babe’s were reviewed along with 13 
operators permits for Summit Ridge, 3 operators permits for Little Summit and 3 operators permits for Babe’s.  After 
review, Andy Potter made a motion to approve all permits as presented.  Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Old Business: John Kruse will be coming to check the park to see if cameras will work over there with our current 
shop/office system. 
 
New Business: None 
 
Highway Maintenance:  Scott’s Construction is done sealing all 11 roads.  Wedging will be done later in the fall.     
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills.  Frank Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:53 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
 
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


